
Bronwyn Curtis OBE reappointed as a
non-executive member of the Office for
Budget Responsibility

News story

The Chancellor has reappointed Bronwyn Curtis OBE as a non-executive member
of the Office for Budget Responsibility (OBR).

Bronwyn oversees the governance and independence of the OBR with Sir
Christopher Kelly. Together, they will support the Budget Responsibility
Committee in taking forward the strategic aims of the OBR.

Chancellor of the Exchequer, Rishi Sunak, said:

I am pleased to reappoint Bronwyn Curtis OBE as a non-executive
member of the Office for Budget Responsibility.

Bronwyn has brought invaluable expertise to the role and her
extensive experience has helped to maintain the independence,
strength and credibility of the UK’s fiscal framework and the OBR
as an institution.

The Chair of the OBR, Richard Hughes, said:

I am pleased that Bronwyn has agreed to serve another term as one
of our two non-executive members and that the Chancellor has
approved this. Bronwyn brings a wealth of expertise and experience
as a private sector economist and has been an invaluable source of
advice and guidance though these challenging times.

Bronwyn Curtis OBE said:
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I am delighted to be re-appointed to the Oversight Board of the
Office for Budget Responsibility. As we emerge from the pandemic,
the role of the OBR will be increasingly important in ensuring the
Government, and the wider public, have a reliable and independent
source of expertise on the future of the public finances. It is a
privilege to be part of the oversight of the OBR as it steps up to
the challenge.

Bronwyn’s second term will be for 3 years, running from 8 June 2021.

Further information

Bronwyn Curtis OBE has served as a non-executive member of the Office
for Budget Responsibility since she was appointed in 2018
Before joining the OBR she had a distinguished career as a global
financial economist serving in senior executive positions in both the
financial and media sectors. She has served as Chairman of the Society
of Business (now Professional) Economists and a Council/Board Member of
the National Institute of Economic and Social Research.
She has also held a number of roles on boards of academic institutions
and is a patron of ProBono Economics. Bronwyn has worked as a consultant
to the World Bank and UNCTAD on commodity projects in West Africa, Asia
and the Caribbean.
Bronwyn Curtis OBE has confirmed that she has not undertaken any
political activity in the past five years and has no conflicts of
interest.
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